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PURPOSE 

All faculty should have contact information for all their students at the beginning of each 

term.  In the event that a class meeting must be cancelled or modified in some way that 

will affect the students in that class, it is the faculty's obligation to contact their students 

as soon as possible to advise them of those changes. In addition, the Office of 

Instruction is to be notified when class meetings are to be cancelled, relocated, or re-

scheduled. 


